
From: Rutherford. E

Dear Sirs,

I was appalled last week to find out that consultations have been in progress regarding
plans to close Wimbledon library. Despite using the facilities on a regular basis and both
living and working in Central Wimbledon, I have had no previous knowledge of this
proposal.  I have not been informed as a Wimbledon resident via my local newspaper or
through direct mail from the council.

I would be grateful if you could give me full details of the public consultations that have
taken place and how I am able to view the proposals.

Yours faithfully,


